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Community Partners Make a Difference in the Lives of Students and Families
The Marysville School District appreciates its rich partnership with so many across the
Marysville and Tulalip communities who are all working together to make a difference in the
lives of students and families.

Msvl. WA - As Marysville School District educators prepare for the return to school, the District

thanks the business community, non-profits, community members, and other individuals who have

contributed to helping and supporting students and their families to have a strong, happy, and healthy

start to the school year.

These partnerships mean so much to the school district as it strives to meet the physical,

social/emotional, and mental health needs of each student it serves. Last week alone, there were four

significant events held that showcase their support:

● Salvation Army Community School Supply Drive and Distribution;

● Grove Church Back to School Event;

● The Tulalip Tribes Back to School Event;

● and the District’s very own Back to School Celebration where many community partners

were present along with each school and their PTSA.

These events provided resources, support, supplies, and other goods and materials to thousands of

Marysville and Tulalip students. The students of the Marysville School District will now be better prepared

for the start of school on September 1 because of it. Thank you, Marysville and Tulalip! The District is very

grateful to our partners for supporting not only students and families but also its schools.
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